From: stephen tackett

To: Sarah Dinovo
Subject: Dustin Nanna Reappointment to Planning
Date: Monday, June 24, 2024 2:09:52 PM

Good, afternoon Ms. Dinovo,

I saw Dustin's reappointment was on the agenda tonight, and I wanted to express the excellent
job that he has done in previous years! I cannot think of anyone else who could execute those
duties as well as he has.

Stephen Tackett

230 Overtrick Dr
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